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LGI Homes Opens New Albuquerque Area Community 

ALBUQUERQUE, N.M., Aug. 02, 2017 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- LGI Homes, Inc. (Nasdaq:LGIH) opens new Albuquerque, 
New Mexico community, Saltillo. This beautiful community offers new homeowners family-friendly living at affordable prices 
just northwest of the city. 

Saltillo offers nearby parks and golf courses for those who love the great outdoors. Inside the community are miles of 
walking paths, perfect for taking a stroll, bike riding or walking the family dog. This new community is near a variety of dining, 
shopping and entertainment venues such as Cottonwood Mall, as well as employment centers including Intel Corporation. 

Saltillo offers many different floor plans to suit every homebuyer's needs, from charming three bedroom homes to spacious 
four bedroom homes. Each new home in this community includes over $10,000 in fantastic upgrades, such as all new 
energy efficient kitchen appliances, granite countertops, stunning wood cabinets and more. Also included with every home 
is front yard landscaping, fenced backyards and a new home warranty. Starting in the $170s, homebuyers now have the 
opportunity to own one of these brand new homes at a modest price. 

Interested homebuyers are encouraged to call (855) 608-4800 ext. 1438 to learn more and schedule a tour of these new 
homes. 

About LGI Homes, Inc. 

Headquartered in The Woodlands, Texas, LGI Homes, Inc. engages in the design, construction and sale of homes and the 
development of communities in Texas, Arizona, Florida, Georgia, New Mexico, Colorado, North Carolina, South Carolina, 
Washington and Tennessee. The Company has a notable legacy of more than 14 years of homebuilding operations, over 
which time it has closed over 18,000 homes. For more information about the Company and its new home communities, 
please visit the Company's website at www.LGIHomes.com. 
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